From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

To: <u>City Council</u>

Subject: City of Shoreline: Contact the City Council Date: Monday, March 20, 2017 2:51:16 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 03/20/2017 2:51 PM **Response #:** 201

Submitter ID: 13302

IP address: 50.135.76.203 **Time to complete:** 3 min. , 38 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- 1. (o) Richmond Beach
- **2.** (o) Email
- **3.** Barbara Twaddell
- **4.** Not answered
- **5.** Not answered
- **6.** Barbtwaddell@comcast.net
- **7.** Dear City Council,

I support the current version of ordinance 762. Much discussion, deliberation, and compromise have gone into this version. I hope the council passes it and moves on to new areas of concern.

Sincerely,

Barbara Twaddell

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.